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Private and Confidential 
Dear 

RE: DISCIPLINARY INVESTIGATION
I am writing to inform you that an allegation has been made against you in terms of your professional conduct within school which require full investigation in accordance with the School’s Disciplinary Policy and Procedure.  

It is alleged that

The above allegation is only an outline at this stage and may be subject to change. 

I can confirm that I have appointed                            as Investigating Officer. The purpose of the investigation is for them to gather information with regards to the allegations. A decision with regards to whether further action is appropriate under the Disciplinary Policy and Procedure will be made once the investigation is complete.

You will be contacted shortly in relation to the investigation. If you are a member of a Trade Union, you are strongly advised to seek help and advice from them in this matter. I have enclosed a copy of the School’s Managing Investigations and Disciplinary Policy and Procedure for your information. 

You are required to treat this matter as strictly confidential therefore you must not discuss it with pupils, parents, colleagues or governors. These restrictions are intended to protect you and the process from allegations of impropriety and if breached could result in disciplinary action. 

I appreciate that this may be a time of considerable anxiety for you and should you require a referral to the School’s Employee Health and Wellbeing Unit for support please let me know and I will do the necessary referral. 
Should you have any queries regarding this procedure please contact XXXX XXXXX HR Representative on 01274 436644 who will be able to provide you with any appropriate advice. 

Yours sincerely

Headteacher

Enc.  Disciplinary Policy and Procedure 
          Managing investigations


